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March 22, 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents, Students, Staff and Trenton Community, 
 
You were previously notified that the Trenton Public Schools would be closed until 
March 27th.  However, recently, Governor Phil Murphy issued an Executive Order 
closing schools indefinitely.  In compliance with the directive, the Trenton Public 
Schools will be closed until further notice. 
 
Be advised that our food service operations will continue. Grab and Go, Breakfast and 
Lunch meals, can be picked up daily from Mott Elementary, Joyce Kilmer School, Martin 
Luther King Elementary and Trenton Central High Schools between the hours of 11:00 
a.m. to 12:30 p.m.  We plan to expand our locations starting the week of March 30, 2020. 
 
Due to school closures, we must continue our transition to virtual learning. We want to 
commend our students for continuing their educational learning via lessons provided 
through Google Classrooms.  Data shows that many of our students are taking advantage 
of our digital platforms and taking their learning seriously. Teachers and staff will 
continue providing new lessons and resources through the District’s website and our 
other digital platforms.  I want to also commend our teachers and staff for their lessons 
and interactions with our students. We see your great work! 
 
As these are unprecedented and challenging times, we want to thank you for your 
flexibility and patience.   If you have questions or concerns, please call our hotline 
number at (609) 656-4930. 
 
We ask that you implement safe practices and remain healthy. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Ronald C. Lee 
Interim Superintendent of Schools 


